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510809PCN Number January 18, 2022Date Issued

Change to Product Reason for Change

This letter is to inform you that changes are being made to the 
part(s) identified in this Notice. The change may affect the fit, 
form, function or appearance of the parts, or it may result in a 
change to the specification. The details below show an example 
of the possible differences.

Change Type Description

Dimension analysisAssessment of Change 

April 18, 2022Internal Molex Qualification Date

April 18, 2022
Sample Availability Date 

(Changed Part)

July 18, 2022Planned Implementation Date

Product made after planned implementation date can contain the 
change

Method of Identifying Change

Before Change After Change
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Molex, LLC 
2222 Wellington Court 

Lisle, IL 60532 
TEL: 630-969-4747 

www.molex.com

You may address any technical inquiries regarding this PCN by sending E-mail to   
pcn_coordinator@molex.com or your Local Sales Engineer. 
  
Note: While responding, please retain "PCN Notification:510809" in the e-mail Subject line for faster  
response.



= Mini-Fit Jr. Vertical Header — Series 5566

Before After
Drain Hole Option Non-Drain Hole Option




Overview

= Currently vertical header housings have a drain hole and non-drain hole
version housing, the drain holes are no longer needed (they were used in the
past when PCB boards were being washed and are no longer needed)
therefore we are eliminating the drain hole option going forward

= Product Impact
— Housing will no longer have drain holes
— Part numbers will remain the same, no change to the customer BOM is required

= Part Number Impact
— See attached part list

= Qualification Reports and samples available upon request after the date
shown above





